Sarah Walsh Studio Music
10 Roger Road
Morphett Vale SA 5162

0401 679210
swalsh921@gmail.com

Mitcham Hills Eisteddfod

I would like to invite all students at Eden Hillg Primary who learn music to participate in the mini
Eisteddfod which I have been holding for the last twelve years. This year it will be held in Ashby Hall
at Blackwood Primary School on Sunday 25th August from 1pm for all the children who learn an
instrument (including voice), whether during school hours or out of school. The event has been very
successful in previous years with over 50 children competing each time. I would encourage as many
students as possible to enter and have a go; it’s good fun and a great experience.

Every participant needs to fill out the entry form attached, stating which class they are entering for.
This needs to be signed by a parent or carer, and by the music teacher, if lessons are held out of school.
Every participant will receive a certificate of participation and some verbal words of encouragement
from an independent adjudicator. There will be one winner per class who will receive a winner’s
certificate and a prize. There will be a cost involved of $5 per person (regardless of how many classes
you enter) to cover the cost of certificates, prizes and a thank you gift for the adjudicator.

The classes will be assigned approximate starting times once all entries are in, so there is no need for
everyone to be there all afternoon if you have other commitments. The multipurpose room will be used
for instruments to warm up beforehand. I will be there all afternoon, and tea, coffee, soft drinks and
snacks will be on offer throughout the afternoon at a small cost. The Rotary Club of Glenelg offers a
BBQ and Winston Music will again sponsor the Eisteddfod, providing the loan of an upright piano for
the event free of charge and vouchers as prizes.

The aim is to provide an element of competition for all ages and levels in a safe and fun environment.
ROTARY places great value on all human life, so $1 per entry this year will be donated towards

Shelterbox Australia: providing emergency shelter and aid to families affected by natural disaster and
humanitarian crisis.

This will be the 13 year for the Eisteddfod so let’s make it 4 successtul one.

Please return the forms and money to me or to the School Office, as soon as
possible so that classes and times can be arranged.

Sarah Walsh
swalsh921@gmail.com 0401 679210




PLEASE RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE

would like to enter the Eisteddfod on

Sunday 25th August.

Please circle which class(es) you will be entering and what instrument where appropriate.

Class 1 solo beginner keyboard (less than 12 months)

Class 2 solo elementary keyboard (more than 12 months)

Class 3 solo intermediate keyboard up to prelim level

Class 4 solo keyboard prelim/grade 1

Class 5 solo keyboard grade 2 and above

Class 6 solo brass/percussion

Class 7 solo beginner woodwind, recorder (less than 12 months)

Class 8 solo intermediate woodwind, recorder (prelim ~ grade 2)

Class 9 solo beginner strings, including guitar (less than 12 months)
Class 10 solo infermediate strings, including guitar

Class 11 solo vocal

Class 12 any duet ensemble (any instrument combination different parts)
Class 13 any frio ensemble (any instrument combination different parts)
Class 14 any ensemble 3+ (any instrument combination different parts)

Choice of music (if known):
& instruments

Music Teacher signature (if out of school):
Parent sighature:

Contact email:

PLEASE ATTACH $5 PER PERSON. It is only $5 regardless of how many classes you
enter. $1 per entry will go towards Shelterbox Australia: providing emergency shelter
and aid to families affected by natural disaster and humanitarian crisis.



